
LUGGAGE AND CAMPER DEPARTURE INFORMATION 
 

Luggage tags for Canadians will arrive in the mail with a letter with important 

information. For our out of country campers, If your child is arriving on the morning of 

departure, your bags will be going at the same time as the campers and you do not need to 

color code. If you will be in Canada early and you are placing your luggage on a luggage 

truck the day before, then please either buy colored luggage tags or take a colored 

construction paper or marker and make your tags visible with the following colors –  
 
All Eidot listed are current grade -  
Eidah Aleph (grade 3 and 4) - Orange 
Eidah Bet1 (grade 5) - Yellow 
Eidah Bet2 (grade 6) - Pink  
Eidah Gimmel (grade 7) -  Red 
Eidah Daled (grade 8) - White 
Mach Hach (grade 9) - Green/Blue 
 
 

Baggage Drop Off 

 

City Place Address Day Time 

Toronto Esther Shiner 
Stadium 

 5720 Bathurst Tuesday, July 3 8:30am - 10:30am 

Montreal Hebrew Academy  5700 Kellert Tuesday, July 3 
 

7:00 am - 9:00am 

 
Please be sure to attach luggage tags to all the pieces of luggage. Storage space in camp is limited – 
use duffel bags as they are foldable. The Limit is two bags per child.  

 

 

Departure for Camp 
 

• In Toronto on Wednesday, July 4, 2018 the buses will be leaving from The Esther Shiner Stadium 
located at 5720 Bathurst.  Please ensure that your child has eaten lunch before he/she boards the 
bus. Lunch will not be served upon arrival at camp.  Buses will begin loading at 1:00 pm and will 
depart promptly by 1:30 pm. When your child has boarded the bus, he/she will not be allowed off, 
so please say your goodbyes accordingly.   
 

• In Montreal on Wednesday, July 4, 2018, the bus will be leaving from Hebrew Academy, 5700 
Kellert at 8:30 am sharp. Please be sure to send a packed lunch and snacks with your child to have 
on the bus. 

 
 

• Ottawa campers will be picked up in Brockville. We will notify you of the details, a few days prior. 
 



• Out of Canada campers- We are still waiting for all the travel documents to arrive to the office so 
we can inform you about airport pick up. All luggage of out of country campers that will not be 
able to place luggage on the luggage truck will bring them to camp, the day the campers depart 
for camp (July 4) 

 
 

 

Visiting Day 
Visiting Day will take place on Sunday, July 29. Parents are encouraged to visit their children from 
12:30 pm until 4:30 pm (city time). You will have the opportunity, to tour the camp and meet our 
staff.  We will be selling food and other items on visiting day. A detailed email will follow. Campers 
who will not receive visitors will be taken on a day trip. Please advise us in advance if you are not 
visiting.  


